
 

Bricks for School 
Be a part of the TCHS tradition! Tocoi Creek High School is 
paving the way for new traditions by offering engravable 
bricks to commemorate student activities and 
achievements. Does your student play a sport? Are they 
involved in the Arts? Are they going to be part of our first 
ever graduating class? Consider purchasing a brick and 
creating a lifetime memento as the first students at TCHS. 

The bricks purchased will be used to create two distinct 
spaces. Space 1 will be a senior courtyard (see pictures) to 
honor our first ever graduating class. All bricks in this space 
must be purchased with the class of 2023 on them. The 
courtyard will be unveiled the first week of the 2022-2023 
school year. Space 2 is an activity walkway that highlights 
student interest. Bricks in this area can be for sports, the 
arts, or clubs. More than one brick may be purchased. (For 
example, a student can purchase a sports brick and one for 
the class of 2023.) 

Help us to create a lifelong tradition at TCHS! 

To Order: https://www.brickmarkers.com/donors/tocoi/ 
  

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Shannon Welch 
shannon.welch@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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